
Census Day is April 1, 2020
EVERYONE COUNTS!

Miami-Dade County Public Schools 
wants to ensure everyone is counted, 

ESPECIALLY our children.

It’s easy, it’s important and it’s safe.

#Census2020
Be Counted!

For more information about 
the 2020 Census, visit 
https://www.census.gov

Your responses to the 2020 Census are protected by federal law, 
and the Census Bureau cannot release any identifiable information 
about you to anyone. The information is used only for statistical 
purposes.

There will be NO citizenship question on the 2020 Census. 

All children (including newborns) and adults should be counted 
where they are living or sleeping on April 1; regardless of the living 
arrangement.

You will be able to complete the form online, on the phone, or by 
mailing a paper copy, and guidance will be available in 59 
languages other than English.

Ten minutes of your time affects the funding of programs for the 
next 10 years, and responding to the census will help communities 
and schools get the funding they need. 

Census data results in billions of dollars of local funding for 
programs such as Title I, food stamps (SNAP), the National School 
Lunch Program and the Children’s Health Insurance Program 
(CHIP).

Census data will determine the number of seats for the state of 
Florida in the U.S. House of Representatives.

Attention Families!


